JOHN R. KROGER

Attorney General

DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE
CRIMINAL JUSTICE DIVISION

December 20, 2011

Amendment to Letter of Understanding

Re: 2011 Marjjuana Eradication Project

MARY H. WILLIAMS

Deputy Attorney General

185299

The first sentence of paragraph 1 of the Letter of Understanding between the Portland Police

Burcau (Recipient) and the Oregon Department of Justice (Department) for the 2011 Marijuana
Eradication Project shall be amended o read as [ollows:
1. The Department shall pay (o the Recipient an amount not to exceed $20,535.11 (or

whatever linal number) for the period January 1, 2011, to December 81, 2011, to defray costs of the
Recipient relating to the eradication of illicit cannabis cultivation.
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